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SIUE, BULLETIN
To th e  Faculty, Staff a n d  Students o f Southern Illinois University a t  Edwardsville

PRESIDEKTS OFFICE

O C T ;[! 0 1989

SOUTHERN ILLINOIS UNIVERSITY 
AT EDWARDSVILLE

Vol. 20, No. 8 
October 19, 1989

MEMO TO: The University Community^ 

FROM: Earl Lazerson

SUBJECT: PREVIEW SIUE

Once again, the University will welcome prospective students and their 
parents for PREVIEW SIUE Saturday, October 21, from 9:30 a.m. to 
approximately 3:30 p.m. This annual open house features departmental 
presentations, campus tours, special sessions, musical entertainment and a 
complimentary lunch. PREVIEW provides an informal and friendly atmosphere in 
which visitors can learn about the programs and opportunities afforded by the 
University.

The success of PREVIEW SIUE depends largely on the participation of the 
University community. I extend my gratitude to the 1989 PREVIEW Planning 
Committee and thank the faculty, staff and student volunteers who are 
contributing to this event. If your schedule allows, please join us on 
Saturday, October 21.
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